
ST UNY C.E. ACADEMY NEWSLETTER 
‘Let your light shine before others.’ Matthew 5:16  

RESPECT . FRIENDSHIP . FORGIVENESS. 
Friday 6th March 2020 

DATES FOR THE DIARY 
 
Tuesday 10th March 

• Book Fair (day 1) 
Wednesday 11th March 

• Book Fair (day 2) 
Friday 13th March 

• Sport Relief day 
Friday 20th March 

• Final payment date for Y5  
residential 

• FOSUA—Mothers Day Daffodils 
Tuesday 24th March 

• Parents Evening 
Wednesday 25th March 

• Parents Evening 
Friday 27th March 

• FOSUA Easter Bake Sale 
Monday 30th March—Mon 13 April 

• Easter holidays 
Wed 15th April—Fri 17th April 

• Y5 residential to Bath/Bristol 
Wednesday 22nd April 

• House Day 
Friday 24th April 

• Final payment date for Y6  
residential 

Friday 22nd May 

• FOSUA Colour Run 

• Final payment date or Y3 and Y4 
residentials 

Friday 5th June 

• FOSUA Non-uniform day 
Monday 8th –10th June  

• Y6 residential to London 
Friday 12th June 

• FOSUA Non-uniform day 
Thursday 18th –Friday 19th June 

• Y3 residential to Eden Project 
Friday 26th June 

• FOSUA Summer Fayre and non-
uniform day 

Wednesday 1st—Friday 3rd July 

• Y4 residential to Porthpean 
Friday 10th July 

• Y2 Sleepover 
Friday 17th July 

• FOSUA End of year disco 
 

Dear Parents / Carers,  
What a busy week we have had at St Uny CE Academy!  

 
World Book Day 2020! 
What a brilliant time we all had dressing up for World 
Book Day! There were some amazing and very  
creative costumes across the school, congratulations 
to the children who won the ‘Best Dressed’ prizes in 
each key stage! 
 

Great Day at Goonhilly! 
On Thursday, Wheal Dream class  

embarked on an intergalactic mission 

to Goonhilly Earth Station near  

Helston. Throughout the day, the  

children undertook a variety of space 

and communication themed activities 

such as building and launching their 

own rockets, using a laser to identify 

different stars within our universe and using a virtual reality headset to explore the ISS 

first hand! Year 5 then had a guided tour of the site and learnt lots about the range of 

many satellite dishes and even got to look at the dish that enabled people on earth to 

communicate with Tim Peake whilst he was on the ISS. Overall, an incredible trip of a 

lifetime! 

Swimming Superstars!  
St Uny sent 12 very resilient swimmers to their first ever 
swimming gala on Tuesday this week. the galas this year 
are designed for children who haven't competed in swim-
ming before, so the team were apprehensive but enthusi-
astic. They made us very proud of them by giving it a go 
and doing their absolute best, and once the first race was 
over they all settled in to the event. Cai, Freddie and Tyler 

in Y3 all made the finals in their individual events, and the Y4 girls team of Grace B, Emily 
and Rosie, and the Y3 girls team of Millie, Evie G and Skye made the finals of their relay 
event. We are delighted to report that Cai won bronze in the backstroke, and the Y3 girls 
won gold in the relay! Well done also to Sonny, Brodie and Zack who competed with 
good team spirit and narrowly missed out on qualifying for the finals.  
 
Pupil Led Collective Worship  
This week Godrevy class planned and led Collective  
Worship. The children were so confident in their  
delivery of the session and received a huge round of  
applause from the rest of the school – well done to the 
whole class!  
 
Sport Relief 2020 – Friday 13th March! 

A gentle reminder that Sport Relief is next Friday (13th March).  
Sponsorship forms have now been sent home and it would be amazing if 
we could raise as much money as possible for this worthy cause!  
Children should come to school in sports kit on the day and don’t forget 
there will be a penalty shootout against Mr Smith at 3pm!  
 

For all of the latest news and updates, please check out the St Uny CE Academy Facebook 
page: https://www.facebook.com/Stunyacademy/ 
 
Mr Hoskins - Head of School 



Attendance—our target for overall attendance is 96% 
 

Tehidy 93.3% Zennor 97.2% Wheal Dream 98% 

Kynance 97.2% Godrevy 96% Morvah 92% 

Poldark 99.6% Mousehole 92.8% Whole School 95.8% 

THIS WEEK’S SHINING STARS! 
Congratulations to this week’s ‘Shining Stars’. Each week, one pupil from 

each class is recognised for demonstrating one of our Christian values 
(friendship, forgiveness or trust) or this half term’s learning power 

‘Questioning’. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

‘Forgiveness’ is this term’s focus value. We will be exploring ‘Friendship’ in Collective Worship and 
each week in classes.  

Coronavirus 
 
For the latest  
information regarding 
Coronavirus please 
visit the ‘Parents’ 
section of our  
website.   
Alternatively the link 
below will take you 
straight to the most 
up to date  
information:  
http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/1434/coronavirus-
guidance  
 

After Easter Zennor, Godrevy and  
Mousehole will be having an  
Egyptian themed project, where  
everything they do will be linked to their 
theme of Ancient Egypt. We would love for 
children to dress up on the first day of the 
project, Wednesday 15th April. Please 
don't feel that you have to spend money on an outfit - we are sure that 
if you look around the house you can find something white to turn into 
an Egyptian style costume.  

Please make 
sure all  
children have a 
PE kit in 
school at all 
times. It is 
really  
important that 
they have right 
equipment and 
a change of 
clothes in 
school. 

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aspireacademytrust.org%2F1434%2Fcoronavirus-guidance&data=02%7C01%7CEmma.Olney%40stuny.org.uk%7C2a4d51001f5c4360d0f808d7bf7bc43f%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C6371884106392237
https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aspireacademytrust.org%2F1434%2Fcoronavirus-guidance&data=02%7C01%7CEmma.Olney%40stuny.org.uk%7C2a4d51001f5c4360d0f808d7bf7bc43f%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C6371884106392237

